Haines Family-

Can you believe that the school year is almost over?
We have about eight weeks left and I want to thank everyone for a great year.

May 6 - May 10 is Teacher Appreciation Week. Haines will be celebrating all of the amazing
teachers. Please think of small ways to highlight the teachers at Haines.

Our end of the year assessments will take place in May- NWEA-Grades 2-8; DIBELS- K-2 and
Performace Tasks for PK-8.

There are so many great events happening at Haines, so please read the final Haines Herald.

Our very first musical will be held on May 14, 2019 at 5:00pm. Tickets are $1 for student tickets
and $5 for adult tickets for Aladdin Kids.

The gym will be transformed into an art gallery on May 22, 2019. Please come to enjoy the
fabulous work of our young artists! They worked hard this year!
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